
Alice Project Schools 

 

April 13, 2023 

 

Dear Roger La,  
On behalf of the founder and director of Alice Project, Valentino la and all staff members 
and students, we would like to express our condolences and we are deeply sad to hear the 
news that our Guru, Lama Zopa Rinpoche has left us physically, but we know that he is 
always with us spiritually.  
We will do prayers with our students for the quick reincarnation of Rinpoche. We will always 
keep his teachings within our heart. 
  
Om Mani Padme Hum 
  
Faithfully 
Tsewang Tenzin 
President, Alice Project Schools, India 
 


